September 16, 1940

Mr. Gwinn Henry Director of Athletics Robinson Gymnasium University of Kansas

Dear Gwinn:

I have just taken up the matter of the tennis court with Mr. Raymond Nichols, the Chancellor's executive secretary. He feels that this is a matter your office should take up with the Chancellor as it involves changes affecting the campus.

I have always referred such matters to the Chancellor's office and I believe if you will do so you will get a prompt response.

Assuring you of my desire to cooperate,

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:1g